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Date Reminders - 
Year 5 Performance 
 

Last day of term is Friday 17th July with children 
finishing at 1.30 p.m.   School begins again after the 

holiday on Wednesday, 2nd September. 

Meet the Teacher      
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On-line Resources for at Home 

We are pleased to share a range of online resources which will 

help support your child's learning at home���(�	����	�
��������

 

 

Nursery Spo6s 
Day 

  On Wednesday  it  

   was the turn of our very 

young  

     children to have their own 

sports day under Mitchell’s 

guidance. Yr 5 children 

helped with the events.  Lots 

of parents turned up and 

joined in the fun putting  

much effort into the tug-of–war.    

Year 6 Production ? Bugsy Malone     
Here are some pictures ? some ? the cast who performed so well on Tuesday evening.   

Final Star Performance in Year 6!! 

 



Your Child’s Annual Repo\ 
Many of you will have already been given your child’s annual report for this 
academic year.   There are still many to be collected from the office and we 
would urge you to pick yours up as soon as possible.   Reports can only be 
given to parents and carers unless you request in writing that the report can be 

delivered to someone else.   It will not be given to your child. 

 

Class Ph^ographs 
The deadline for the collection of class photographs is Monday, 13th July.   
They are in a rather different format this year and we wondered whether you 
would like to give us some views on this.   Would you prefer the more formal 
photograph or a more relaxed version?   If you feel you would like to comment, 
please write to admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk with your views.   Thank 

you. 
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Our Talent Show 
The Friendship Squad have been hard at 
work producing the end of year Talent 
Show which will take place on Monday 
morning.   We are all looking forward to seeing the 
children’s skills—and possibly those of some of the 
staff!    Our thanks to the Friendship Squad for their  
work this year.   They have done their job well, 

always supportive, thoughtful and kind.   

Refugee Awards Camden 2015 

We reported a few weeks ago that three of our pupils had been honoured in the Refugee Awards 

Ceremony at Camden Town Hall for their  academic achievements, good progress in their studies 

and other contributions to school life, including sports, arts and supporting 

others.   When they arrived in this country they faced challenges adjusting 

to a new language and culture as well as 

settling in at school.  We are all very proud 

of them.   We now have these lovely 

photographs from the Ceremony with two 

very pleased fathers accompanying their 

daughters.   

Congratulations to our three girls. 
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This morning Year 6 children left for their annual visit to Chess-

ington World of Adventure Centre.   Robin joined them and we 

hope they have a good day.   There will be pictures 

on the website shortly, 

At the same time Year 3 children walked to Hamp-

stead Heath for a fun / learning time amongst the 

trees and then an hour or so in the Lido swimming 

pool.  We hope all classes have a lovely time. 

Attendance & Punctuality 

5MD achieved 99% attendance 
this week . That’s so good, chil-

dren.   Keep it up! 
 

The Punctuality winners  

are 3P with just 
3 lates!   Very 

good news!   

 

The Museum of 
London is having 
loads of great 
events for children 
keen to know 
more about the 
Ancient Romans, 
inc lud ing  th is 

Family Fun day: Secrets of Ro-
man Londoners Saturday 18 

July.  

S e e  m o r e  a t :  h t t p : / /
www.museumof london .org .uk/
london-wall/whats-on/family-events  

Museum of London 150 
London Wall, London 
EC2Y 5HN   Tel: 020 

7001 9844  

Nursery & Re-
ception Carni-

val ?  

Animals Con-
ce\ 

Very early this 

morning our young 
children  took 

part in their very 

own concert .  

Sitting on our 

playground stage 

they sang their hearts out to lots of parents 

and carers. Just delightful. 

Year 4 and 5 parents whose children will be vis-

iting The Mill / Osmington Bay early next term 

are reminded that payments towards costs can 

be made at any time.   Rita Brassington is also 

available to talk with parents who may find some 

difficulty with this. 


